

Bleeding Heart Yard, off Greville Street, London EC1N 8SJ T: 020 7242 8238 or 020 7242 2056 • F: 020 7831 1402 E: info@bleedingheart.co.uk • W: www.bleedingheart.co.uk

12th April, 2018

Laura Hazelton Planning Department Camden Council (By hand)

Re: Rebuilding of 20-23 Greville Street, EC1N and associated development of Bleeding Heart Yard. Application 2018/0910/P

Dear Ms Hazelton,

I have owned a business in Bleeding Heart Yard for 35 years. I currently employ 88 people in the Yard who are likely to be severely impacted by the planning application above.

I am currently seeking specialist advice but consider the proposals to be wholly inappropriate and that a full objection will be submitted in due course.

Yours sincerely

Robert Wilson Proprietor Bleeding Heart Restaurants.